From: Thomas Le Dluz

To: JCT Exhibits

Subject: I respectfully request your support of HB2314 - Please vote YES on HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 4:47:40 PM

Hi there,

| support the vote yes on HB2314 because there is no reason motorcyclist should wait behind
cars when these cars are stopped in traffic on the highway and freeway.

When | ride from Belmont street where | work to Lombard, it can take up to 45 minutes when
the traffic is really slowed down and stopped. Which is insane. If I'm riding my motorcycle
and split lanes in case of really low speed or vehicles being stopped, | can save up tones of
time to be out of the road. Then will reduced risks of getting hurt on the streets. And the traffic
will be reduced by every motorcycles rider getting out of the road more quickly.

Please VOTE YES on HB2314.
Thank you for your attention

— Thomas
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